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Mr. Bhimani,
You requested a fee based review of a site investigation work plan (SIWP) submitted for the Clark
Gas Station (03-41-589630) by OM Enterprises Inc.  The Northern Region Peer Review Group (PRG)
reviewed the SIWP on October 13.   The PRG determined further information was required to make
a decision on the SIWP and paused the request.  The following items are requested:

A figure depicting the former area of where residual soil and groundwater contamination
from closed site 03-41-000450 is located in relation to the proposed boring/wells in the
SIWP.  It is also advised to show the location of samples from the 2022 tank system site
assessment (TSSA) that exceeded NR 720 residual contaminant levels on this figure also.
Provide a narrative on how the locations of the 4 borings/wells will aid in the site investigation
objectives of determining degree and extent of contamination from the recent release and
how they will be used to evaluate the new discharge in relation to the residual contamination
from the closed site.  It was noted the closest proposed boring/well to either contaminated
sample location (S-1 & S-11) collected in the 2022 TSSA is 30 feet as measured from the
scaled figure in the SIWP.
Provide disposal documentation of soil transported to landfill as noted in the 2022 TSSA.

Additionally:
In an email to me on 9/29/22, OM Enterprises Inc. proposed to rehab the abandoned well B-
1/MW-1 associated with 03-41-000450 in lieu of drilling/installing proposed well MW-4.  It is
my personal and the DNR’s experience rehabilitating a monitoring well full of bentonite is a
challenging task, usually not successful.   You may want to reconsider this action.

Please provide the requested information by October 28, 2022 as we wish to keep the project
moving forward.
 
If you have questions or comments regarding this issue, please feel free to call or email me.
--John
 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

John T. Hunt P.G.
Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
101 Ogden Road
Peshtigo, Wisconsin 54157
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